
Dear Ken, The kitchen looks fabulous and the icicles lethal.  We have some news for you 
to pass on.  First and best, David and Susan are having a baby girl in April.  Ecstasy.  
Second, a new headmaster has been found for Burroughs, the current college counseling 
head and former head of the upper school Andy Abbott, and Keith has just taken a job as 
President of ISACS (independent schools assoc. of the central states).  So come June, we 
will be moving to both our condo in St. Louis and Chicago!!  Obviously, we are not 
retired yet and won't be able to spend months in Michigan.  But we do hope to get there 
in the fall.  Best to all, Marcia 


